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Senator Whish-Wilson asked: 

Senator WHISH-WILSON:  How many progress reports have you had to date? 

Mr Costello:  In general—and I will have to confirm this—there are two per year. There would 
have been two reports in 2014-15 and probably one report so far in 2015-16, but I will confirm 
that. 

Senator WHISH-WILSON:  Are they publicly available? 

Mr Costello:  Not in the form that we receive them, but we can make information available. 
The proponent may well have information that they make available. 

Answer: 

The Launceston City Council has submitted a mid-year progress report and an end-of-year 

progress report for the 2014–15 financial year, and a financial report for the 2014–15 financial 

year. Submission of a mid-year progress report for the 2015-16 financial year is pending. 

Launceston City Council has published three editions of the Tamar River Recovery Plan 

Newsletter that provides updates on the initiative’s achievements. The most recent edition was 

published in January 2016.  
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